3/6/2015

To Whom it my Concern,

I write this letter to give my high appreciation to Ms. Michelle Konrady, a high school
teacher of all 4 of my children and co-worker for the past 10 years at the West Carroll
School district.

My children have all expressed how Ms. Konrady motivates and encourages, inspiring
them to work harder and smarter to be the best. To have high motivation in study, in my
opinion, is very important for my children, and also for other students in general. Ms.
Konrady is successful in this effort.

I feel comfortable with the way Ms. Michelle Konrady keeps relations between parents and
teacher as well as teacher and student. We, as parents regularly discuss about A-Z issues
related to the problems and challenges faced by our children in school. Ms. Michelle
Konrady has put her student’s first in communication of the expectations in her classroom
while giving comfort in approachability and accessibility to help students at all learning
levels to succeed in her classroom. Hopefully, my children will meet teachers as qualified as
Michelle Konrady in there college classes in future years.

It has been an absolute pleasure working with Michelle for the past ten.

Sincerely,

Dawnette Cole
Head of Building Maintenance

Dist.314
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